
End of year production. 
The children have been very busy this week 
rehearsing for their production. Last Friday, 
15thJuly, Year 6 performed their dress 
rehearsal of the end of year production ‘The 
Greatest Show’. It was fantastic! 
On Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th. July our 
evening performances will take place. The 
children will have the option to either stay 
at school or choose to go home and then 
return before the start of the performance 
which is scheduled to begin at 6pm. For 
those who would like to stay, I shall organise 
pizzas or if the children prefer they may 
bring their own snack. The children who 
decide to go home, must please be back at 
school by 5pm at the latest. 
It was a real team effort involving the whole 
school, from the making of the costumes and 
props, to the learning of lines and songs. 
Thank you to Year 5, for singing as part of 
the chorus, to Miss Mitchell for designing 
and making the props, to Mr Kolndreu for 
helping to hang the back drops and lighting  
and to all teachers who helped with this 
amazing production. 
Thank you parents for supporting your 
children through the practises and most of 
all… 
Thank you children! They have all worked 
incredibly hard to learn their words and 
dances. 
There will be a collection afterwards for 
JRDF (Juvenile Diabetes Research 
Foundation Ltd). 
Thank you for your generosity in advance. 
  
 
 

This is my last letter to all of you. I must admit 
I have tears in my eyes as I am writing this. 
Time has gone by so fast… They say time flies 
when you are having fun. I guess it’s true. This 
has been an incredible year for us. We have 
grown and learned so much … We have shared 
all kinds of moments: happy, sad, fun, 
magical… 
Each of the children has given their best; each 
of them has worked hard throughout this year. 
I can’t find the words to describe how proud I 
am of them. 
I’m grateful for all we have shared. I would 
especially like to thank the children for helping 
me to become a better teacher. Thank you for 
reminding me that my job is not a job, but a 
passion. I love being a teacher more and more 
every day. Each child has made a difference to 
me.  
Mr Peluso and I will remember you always. 

Things to remember 
Year 6 – School Production—18.7.22/19.7.22 — 
6:00 pm - 7:00 pm 
Year 6 - Leavers’ Service — Christ Church — 
22.7.22 - 9:30am 
 

Year 6 Business enterprise end of year project  
The children worked hard during their end of 
year enterprise project. The total amount that 
they raised was £203.95! Well done! I am sure 
that it will be used well so the children have a 
fabulous end of year party. 

JRDF (Juvenile Diabetes Research Foundation 
Ltd)  
It is a charity registered in England, Wales 
and Scotland committed to eradicating type 1 
Diabetes. DRF research has led to new 
developments in diabetes technology and 
treatment and is laying the foundations for a 
cure. They support everyone living with Type 1 
Diabetes, by working with policy makers to 
increase availability of treatments and by 
providing information and resources to help 
people manage their condition. 
 

 

Year 6 Homework Letter 

15-07-22 

 

  It has been a pleasure to teach your children. We wish them all the very best for the future. 
 Have a lovely summer! 
 Regards, 
 Mrs Cox and Mr Peluso 



 

 


